
Scholastic
Book Fair

Open to students during school hours
February 24th-28th and open to families

during the  “Glow and Read Literacy
Night” event on February 27th from

5:00-7:00 p.m.

Learn more about Scholastic, check out
their flyer and set up an e-wallet here.

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/fisherhillschool

